
Monday, February 6, 2023 
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Attention Students:  If you are experiencing technical 
issues with your school issued Chromebook, please come by 
the Library during LUNCH ONLY for technical support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students:  As a 
reminder, arriving to school and to each class on time is 
important.  First bell rings at 8:25am and school starts at 
8:30am.  All students arriving to school after the second 
bell must enter through the Main Office on Frazier Street.  
Detention will be assigned after the 4th tardy.  Detention is 
on Tuesdays and Thursdays in Room 213 from 3:35pm to 
4:35pm.  Please make sure that you arrive to school on time 
and arrive to each of your classes on time.  Every minute of 
class time counts toward your success! 
 
Attention A.P. Students:  You were given notification of the 
cost for your A.P. Exams.  The deadline to pay is March 
2nd.  Please stop by the Counseling Office and see  
Ms. Svider to pay your balance in full.  If you are unable to 
pay the total amount by the deadline, please schedule to 
meet with Mrs. Cervantes.  Thank you! 
 
Buenos Dias Estudiantes de Espanol:  Are you a student 
currently enrolled in Spanish 2 or any higher level Spanish 
class?  If you are, then let’s go to Spain!  If you want to 
travel to Spain in the Summer of 2024, please stop by and 
ask Ms. Peregrina for more information on the Summer 
Spain Trip her AP Spanish class is planning.  A parent 
meeting for more information will be held on Thursday, 
February 9th, at 6:00pm in Room 407.  Nos vemos pronto! 
 
Attention Freshman:  Are you interested in taking an A.P. 
class or just what the A.P. classes have to offer?   
Mrs. Payan is holding an informational meeting on 
Tuesday at Lunch in Room 510 to give information about 
the A.P. World History course and answer any questions.  
See you at Lunch on Tuesday, February 7th, in Room 510. 
 
Attention Juniors and Seniors:  Are you interested in a 
career in the Medical Field?  Then apply to the Kaiser 
Summer Youth Program.  See Mrs. Sandra Anaya in the 
Counseling Office for questions.  Applications can be 
downloaded from your counselor’s Google Classroom or 
you can come to the Counseling Office for one.  
Applications must be turned in by Tuesday, February 7th! 
 
Just a reminder that all students are invited to the group 
Platicas that will meet TODAY after school at 3:30pm in 
Room 321. 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Yearbook 

DONS:  We are happy to announce this year’s yearbook 
has officially SOLD OUT!!  Thank you to everyone who has 
purchased a yearbook.  If you thought last year’s book was 
big, this year’s book is going to be EVEN BIGGER!  If you 
didn’t purchase your yearbook, we are going to place an 
additional special order for more books, but we can only 
place this order once.  You MUST purchase your book 
NOW if you want to ensure you will have one at the end of 
the year.  This is the last opportunity.  If you have  
questions, please see Mr. Garcia in Room 513. 
 
 
 

    


